
 

RE: Notice of discontinuance – 190 High-Flow nozzle series 

 

Dear valued customers, 

Liquip wishes to advise customers that a decision has been made to discontinue the sale of the OPW 190 
High-Flow Nozzle series. The alternative 210 High-Flow Nozzle series are available and offered as a direct 
replacement. 

Please see the below table for our recommended nozzles to replace the 190 series. 

 

Discontinued 190 Series Recommended Replacement 

LIQ190L-584LLIQUIP LIQ210L0104LLIQUIP: NOZZLE 1¼" BSPP C/W SPOUT OPW 210 SERIES HIGH FLOW 

LIQ190L-586LLIQUIP LIQ210L0105LLIQUIP: NOZZLE 1½" BSPP C/W SPOUT OPW 210 SERIES HIGH FLOW 

 

Should you have any questions or would like to purchase your 210 nozzle please do not hesitate to contact a 
Liquip-OPW customer service representative at orders@lqiuip.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Liquip Sales  

mailto:orders@lqiuip.com

